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OCT 2 5 2016
TOWNSNIP OF NORTH

THE ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION
BRANCH 180 WINGHAM ONT.

Oct 24, 2016.

Dear Members of North Huron Council:

On behalf of Branch 180 Royal Canadian Legion we would like to request
Permission to close the following streets for this year's Civic Remembrance
Day service. Veterans Road , the corner of John St and Josephine St both
sides, Centre St and John St comer on west side. We are also sending a letter

to the county requesting permission to close Josephine St from Victoria St
to Patrick St. Approx time for closing of streets would be 9:30 am till 12
noon. on Friday November 11 2016.
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Fours Sincerely,
President James Saint
Brl 80 R.C. Legion
519-357-2604


